From: O'Connor, Joseph
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2014 7:54 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ethics Reporting 

 

Steve,
 

In honor of new nonstop flights from Chicago to Dubai I attended the Emirates Gala event at Navy Pier on Wednesday, August 6th.

I did not accept the gift bag that was distributed at the event.  

 

Best Regards,

 

Joseph W. O’Connor Jr.

Managing Deputy Commissioner

Safety and Security

